
  

 

Max Parents, 

Spring is coming upon us in fits and starts.  We are finally into a string of warm days and I, for one, am 

grateful. We are also revving up for the finish line of this school year as we start preparations for Spring 

testing in April.  New student recruitment started last month and will go on until March 18, 2022.  

Reminders and upcoming events:  

• Mardi Gras holiday was adjusted to gain back days lost in the storm recovery. We will be off from 

February 28-March 2. Students return to school on Thursday,  March 3. 

• There will be another MAX-CABAS-Parent meeting on March 15, 2022 at 6:00. Please join us with Dr. 

Gautreaux from Nicholls, as we discuss the data that was collected. 

• The next PTA meeting will be in person at CEBS Room 125 on March 15, 2022 at 6:00.  

• The 3rd quarter ends March 18 and report cards are scheduled to go out on March 23. 

• Please send a refillable water bottle or plastic cup to school to help cut down on waste. We no longer 

have regular water fountains and we go through a lot of disposible cups each day when students 

don’t have a water container.  

Thanks for your continued support of Max Charter.  

With Max Pride, 

Angelic Rodrigue 

March Principal’s Pen 

 February 24, 2022 
from Mrs. Rodrigue, Principal 


